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Subject: Grant Opportunity – ClubGRANTS Category 3 2017-18 Infrastructure Grants 

 
The ClubGRANTS Category 3 2017-18 Infrastructure Grants program is now open for applications.  The funding is made available 
from the reinvestment of 0.4 per cent of gaming profits from clubs across NSW.  A total pool of over $12 million will be provided this 
year. 
 

A number of changes have been made to the program therefore please consider the following information carefully 

 
The program will now have four rounds across the year, as follows: 
 

Round Opening Closing Results notified 

August 2017 Round 1 Aug 2017 21 Aug 2017 By approx. 16 Oct 2017 

November 2017 Round 1 Nov 2017 20 Nov 2017 By approx. 15 Jan 2018 

February 2018 Round 1 Feb 2018 19 Feb 2018 By approx. 16 Apr 2018 

May 2018 Round 1 May 2018 21 May 2018 By approx. 16 Jul 2018 

 
Grants of $100,000 to $300,000 are available for Sport & Recreation projects for use towards the costs of construction, alteration, 
renovation, completion and fitout of buildings. 
 
Key Details: 

 Applicants can apply once per round. 

 Applications must include: 
o Development Approval certificate or reference number, or evidence of exemption 
o Up to three letters demonstrating community support for the proposal from groups that will directly benefit and 

engage with the planned infrastructure project. Letters from government employees or representatives are not 
accepted. 

 Successful projects must be completed within two years of the funding commencing. 

 In the assessment process consideration is given to projects which provide benefit to: 
o Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander communities 
o Regional and remote communities 
o People with disability 
o Culturally and linguistically diverse communities 

 
For further details review the Information pack.  
 
Please note – If you would like to proceed with an application we strongly encourage you to contact the Surf Life Saving Foundation’s 
Grant Seeking Unit in the first instance to discuss your project and for assistance with drafting your application: 

Zan Marshall    or 
Research & Communications Coordinator, GSU  

Megan McKay 
Research & Communications Coordinator, GSU 

07 3177 5814 07 3177 5844 
zmarshall@slsfoundation.com.au mmckay@slsfoundation.com.au 
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